
 

As longtime registered Oregon voters, we both heartily support ABOLISHING 
the whole practice of Daylight Savings Time. It no longer serves any legitimate 
purpose.  

 

Our only disagreement with SB99 is that it waits too long to go into effect. We see 
no reason to delay until 2021; we believe it could reasonably be phased out within 1 to 2 
years following voter approval. And such approval should be presented to the voters 
on the very next ballot, whether that be a general election or a special election. 
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